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From: John  
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 1:58:07 PM 
To: Ben  
Subject: York ­ Stonebow House  

Hi Ben, 

I attended you meeting on Tuesday evening and I am grateful for your time and the preparation you had undertaken 
ahead of the meeting. Your patience and professional approach were appreciated. 

The impression created is of a professional organisation trying to do the right thing, taking its relationship with the 
local community seriously and wanting to work with its neighbours for a successful long term mutually enjoyable 
partnership. 

The challenge is always the successful delivery, however I’m greatly encouraged by what I have already learnt. 

Many thanks 

John  

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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